
 

15.2. 

Moved by: Councillor Stephen Dasko 

Seconded by Councillor Chris Fonseca 

 

Whereas the Province of Ontario has declared that there is a housing shortage; 

 

Whereas the City of Mississauga is undertaking an Official Plan Review and is also reviewing 

meaningful options to deal with the housing shortage; 

 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that City staff be requested to prepare a report that 

includes: 

1. A maximum threshold of bachelor and one bedroom units be established in the City of 

Mississauga in newly constructed multi residential and mixed multi-residential buildings; 

and 

2. A minimum number of two and three bedroom units be established in the City of 

Mississauga in newly constructed multi residential and mixed multi-residential buildings. 
  
 

 


